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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

TO THE LOS ANGELES CITY EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO. 4284 FOR EDUCATIONAL PROGRAMS 

FOR OLDER ADULTS 
 

On September 16, 2024, the Los Angeles City Employees’ Retirement System 
(LACERS) issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) for Educational Programs for 
Older Adults.  
 
The deadline for all proposers to submit proposals or revise their existing 
submissions has been extended to October 16, 2024. This extension applies to 
both new proposers and those wishing to revise their previously submitted 
proposals. 
 
All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged and in full force and 
effect. 
 
If your organization has already submitted a proposal and believes that this 
Addendum requires you to supplement, change, or withdraw your response, 
please contact Kristen Szanto at Kristen.Szanto@lacers.org. LACERS may ask 
organizations to supplement their proposal by the October 16, 2024 deadline if 
the initial proposal is missing information or documents. Organizations that have 
previously submitted proposals are not required to resubmit to be deemed 
responsive. 
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